

February 11, 2021

Pruitt Foundation 14900 Bogle Dr Ste 204 Chantilly, VA 20151-1757

Dear Cecil,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$10,000.00 received on 10/27/2020.

While the number of deployed service members is declining, the number of veterans is rising, including many who are wounded, ill or injured.

As a partner in the Soldiers' Angels mission to provide aid and comfort to these brave men and women who have protected our freedom, you have helped us honor their sacrifices and service with your gift. You truly are a critical part of our success.

Imagine a veteran going hungry and not knowing where they will get their next meal, a deployed service member not receiving any love and support from home, or a newborn baby of a service member without the basics of diapers, wipes and clothing. Expressing the power of your gift to Soldiers' Angels, those images come to mind as I offer my heartfelt appreciation to you.

Words cannot express our gratitude.

Very Respectfully,

President & CEO

This should serve as a receipt in accordance with IRS regulations regarding charitable contributions and should be kept with your income tax records. No goods or services were received for this donation.

Do much spiral